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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
May 19, 1989
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L. J. Callan, Director iM E20Division of Reactor Projects i
i

i;i.

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission j.0/}
Region IV |

-

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 --

Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313/50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6 !

Response to Inspection Report
50-313/89-16 and 50-368/89-16

Dear Mr. Callan:

Our response to violation 313/8916-01; 368/8916-01 cited in the
subject inspection report (0CNA048921) has been prepared. The
violation concerned procurement of Okonite T-95 tape. In discussions
with your staff April 19, 1989, we provided information that indicated
there are no concerns with the current installations of the tape.
During reviews of the violation response, questions arose related to
the response that require Management resolution prior to submittal.

We request an extension for the submittal of our response to
May 24, 1989. Mr. Art Howell was informed today that this extension
was necessary.

Very truly yours,

E.c.Cwin/ M / - f
IE. C. Ewing

General Manager,
Plant Support

ECE:PLM:sgw

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission )
Document Control Desk {

Mail Station P1-137 I

l Washington, D. C. 20555 |
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